MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ron Belmont, Supervisor - Mayor and Town Board Members

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

May 25, 2017

SUBJECT: Brentwood Field Maintenance Program

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to have Joseph Bulfamante & Sons, Inc. Landscaping Company to implement a monthly maintenance program for the newly renovated Brentwood Field. Payment for this maintenance program will be from donations collected. We have all necessary insurance paperwork for Joseph Bulfamante & Sons, Inc. Landscaping Company. Funds via collected donations to come from Account #096-7020-100-7024

I would like to thank all who have donated so far for the Brentwood Project. If you would like to donate or purchase a sponsor banner please contact the Recreation Department.